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Restaurant also vandalized

  

McKinley County Sheriff’s Department Inv. Joey Guillen said investigators are seeking
information about the burglary and vandalizing of the Wagon Wheel Café in Thoreau.

  

Guillen said sometime between Nov. 23-30, a burglar broke into the business. He didn’t
disclose whether any items or money was taken. Also that same week, in a separate incident,
the café was vandalized.

  

Anybody with information on possible suspects are asked to call the Sheriff’s Office and ask for
the investigations Division. Phone number is (505) 722-8514.
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